Turnkey activity

Send a letter to yout provincial and/or municipal

representatives

On the Early Childhood Week website, there is an electronic form you can use to send
a letter to your provincial and/or municipal representatives. All it takes is a few
minutes and a few clicks!

Simply go fo the of our website and look for
“Communication to elected officials.” Provide the requested information, including
your postal code, and send. It’s as easy as that!

Take it up a notch by sending the link to your friends, members and/or associates and
urging them to do the same in their ridings. You can use our templates or write your
own content.

Facebook - Twitter - LinkedIn
As we celebrate Early Childhood Week, please help give a voice to the youngest members
of society. With just a few clicks, you can send a letter to your provincial and/or municipal
representatives and let them know it is urgent that we take action to improve the lives of
our babies, toddlers and preschoolers, and safeguard their fundamental rights. (lien)
| am determined to #MakeEarlyChildhoodAPriority. Are you? #earlychildhoodweek
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Join us!

As we celebrate Early Childhood Week, (name of your organization, your name, or “I” or
“we") invites you to send a letter to your provincial and/or municipal representatives to
stress the importance of taking action to protect our babies, toddlers and preschoolers,
and improve their quality of life.

It's easy: in just a few clicks, your letter will be sent straight to your elected officials! (Link)

Each of us has a duty to ensure that the rights of all young children are upheld. Together,
we can prevent and reduce social inequalities for our littlest citizens.

Text Message

Take action to protect our littlest citizens!

It's easy! Go to (Link) to send a letter to your provincial and/or municipal
representatives right now and tell them that the rights of young children matter.
All'it takes is a few minutes and a few clicks!

Thank you and happy Early Childhood Week!


https://collectifpetiteenfance.com/en/communication-tools/

